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Dear Parents, 

 

Next week is a big week for our Year 6 children as they will be sitting their SATs 

Monday - Thursday. It is vital that they are in school promptly for 8.30am, and 

we ask that you please ensure they have a good night’s sleep, as well as a 

substantial breakfast before coming into school. Alterations will be made 

within the school day in order to accommodate the exams. The following 

week, the Year 2 children will be taking their SATs. Although this is slightly 

different to the KS2 format, please can I ask that you also ensure a good 

night’s sleep & a decent breakfast.  

 

After school clubs got off to a great start this week, with a good turnout. Just 

to confirm, all children who applied for a place in the clubs have been 

accepted & the clubs will finish at 3.45pm. 

 

All topic webs have been emailed out this week, if you didn’t receive a copy 

then please email Mrs. Sleeman & she can sort this for you. I believe they 

have also been uploaded to Google Classroom & the school’s website. They 

are a great resource to have at home, for the children, but also for yourselves 

so that you can familiarise yourself with the topics for this term, and what your 

child will be learning.  

 

Thank you to all the parents who attended the meeting on Wednesday to 

discuss the final details of the Kingfisher class trip to London. For anybody who 

hasn’t yet returned the forms for their child, please can you make sure that 

this is done as soon as possible & handed in to Mrs. Murray. 

 

Lastly, we had confirmation this week that Tempest will be in school on the 

morning of Tuesday 7th June. They will be taking class photos & a Year 6 

group photo – let’s hope for good weather! 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 
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Best Wishes, 

 
 

Tim Barnard 

Head of School 

 

 

Hello Summer term! 

 

It’s lovely to be back after a holiday and a fabulous Easter fair. Thank you for 

all your creativity and support - we raised £247 for the school, and had lots of 

Easter fun too! The Cusgarne family is always better for chocolate, crafting, 

football and treasure hunts… 

 

The Friends are meeting at 7pm next Tuesday at the Cornish Arms, Frogpool. 

All are welcome, to talk about how we can support the school and make 

plans for the summer term. 

 

We’ll update with diary dates next week… 

 

See you soon, 

 

The Friends 
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